
Wiota Sanitary District
September 26, 2022

A meeting of the Wiota Sanitary District was held on September 26, 2022 at the Wiota Town Hall.  The meeting
was called to order at 6:07 p.m.  Present were Brian Larson, Grant Benson and Laurie Monson.  Jeff Monson,
Water Operator was also present and Jim Winn, property owner in WSD.

The board discussed locations of the new Well #3.  Sites were discussed that were looked at with the engineer in
the morning and another site was proposed.  These sites are near the current water tower and at the west end of
the Sanitary District on property owned by Jim Winn or Cottonwood Dairy.  The engineer will be contacted
regarding possible sites and the requirements for manure application distances.  No action taken on location.

The next meeting was scheduled for October 4, 2022 at 6 p.m. at the Wiota Town Hall to discuss location of
Well #3 and possible purchase of property.  (The October 4, 2022 meeting was canceled.)

A motion was made by Monson, second by Benson to adjourn the meeting at 7:15 p.m.  Voice vote.  Motion
carried.

Laurie Monson
Clerk


